
Come and See!  
Seton House - Wine & Cheese Social 
 
We invite you to Come and See! 
 
The parishioners of the Nelson Diocese supported the Seton House Fundraiser in October 2024 and we 
want to invite all of you to come and see the changes at Seton House!  We are excited to have you come 
and look around. 
 
On Friday July 11, 2025 from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. we will hold a Wine & Cheese Social at Seton House of 

Prayer and Retreat House.   

This event is free of charge, but we do require an RSVP by Friday, July 4 so we know how many people 

to expect. 

Please go to your parish office to pick up a free ticket to attend.   

Tickets are available at: 
Loaves and Fishes, 591 Lawrence Ave., Kelowna 
Immaculate Conception Parish 
St. Pius X Parish 
St. Charles Garnier Parish 
Corpus Christi Parish 
St. Edward Parish 
Our Lady of Lourdes – West Kelowna. 
 
If you live outside of the Kelowna area or can’t make it to Loaves and Fishes or one of the parish offices 

to pick up a ticket please email executive-cpc@nelsondiocese.org to RSVP. 
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